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TRAILS SUBCOMMITTEE – APRIL 7 , 2015  DRAFT MEETING MINUTES 

Present:  Dave Ward, Heather Payeur, Chrissie Sargent, Chris Nase 

Guests:  Eamon Scott, Pat Scott 

Mr. Ward called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm 

I. Senior Project 

Chris Nase joined the meeting.  Her daughter is looking to do her senior project on the trails behind John 

Stark High School that are part of the Eastman property.  She is looking to put together a pamphlet for 

her project mapping out the trails and then mark the actual trail out by putting markings on the trees.  

This is the trail that starts at the high school and goes up to an area where there is a view.   

II. Web site 

Discussed the website for the trails sub-committee.  We believe the domain was purchased, weare-

trails.org, but we don't think anything was ever done to create the site.  Mr. Ward is going to look into 

how we can get access to this.  Ms. Sargent volunteered to create the web site. 

III. Eagle Project 

Eamon Scott is interested in working on Eastman for his Eagle Project.   He inquired on what work needs 

to be done in that area.  Mr. Ward reviewed possible items which included building a kiosk (similar to 

the one at Woods Family Forest) preferably at the bottom off of 77.  Also the option of the top of Pine 

Hill.  Other tasks for project could include trail clean up/expansion and signage/tags on trees.  

IV. Additional items 

Mr. Ward noted the successful grooming of the Eastman trails this past winter.   He also mentioned we 

did not receive the grant that was requested.  Will try for it again next year. In addition, Mr. Ward 

mentioned the success of the two work parties that cleaned up the trails this past season and the goal of 

putting up signs, possibly on 77 to direct people to the trails. 

V. Adjournment 
Mr. Ward made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:17pm.  The meeting was adjourned. 


